Kittitas Reclamation District
P.O.Box 276
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Phone: (509) 925-6158 Fax: (509) 925-7425

October 2, 2019

Mr. Kevin Keno
10160 Lyons RD
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Dear Kevin:

This letter is in regards to the segregation of your property that lies within the boundaries
of the Kittitas Reclamation District.

You have satisfactorily met all conditions set forth in the KRD General Guidelines for
Subdivisions; therefore, your subdivision has been approved.

Thank you for taking the time in meeting our requirements. If I can be of further
assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Sara Vickers
Lands Clerk/RRA



